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The Chamber of Deputies supports the position of the European Commission which 
considers that the orderly withdrawal of the United Kingdom from the EU as the only outcome 
able to ensure the rights of the citizens regarding fundamental freedoms and social security, 
preservation of the internal market integrity, respect for social, environment and sustainable 
development values, the efficient and regulated functioning of international trade operations.  

The Chamber of Deputies appreciates the availability of the Commission to discuss all 
aspects related to the possibility of a withdrawal without agreement and to continue multilateral 
preparations in this aspect. 
The Chamber of Deputies recommends that additional support be provided, in particular, for 
small and medium-sized enterprises and additional funds for funding sources, as well as for the 
use, in the event of a no-deal Brexit, of all European funds and specific instruments. 


